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TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME – 19TH/20TH September 2020 - Year A 

DATE TIME INTENTION FEAST 

Sat 19th  5-00PM Michael Masterson 25th Sunday Ordinary Time 

Home Mission Sunday 

Sun 20th  8-30AM 

10-30AM 

Pauline Podley 

People of the Parish 

24th Sunday Ordinary Time 

Mon 21st NO MASS  St Matthew 

Tues 22nd 12-30PM Irene Bastable  

Wed 23rd  9-00AM Dorothy Winwood St Pio 

Thurs 24th 9-00AM Peter Rollason Our Lady of Walsingham 

Fri 25h  9-00AM 

7-00PM 

William Webb 

James Feane 

 

Sat 26th   10-00AM 

5-00PM 

Erma Toni  

In thanksgiving – M and A Wilson 

 

 

Sun 27th  8-30AM 

10-30AM 

People of the Parish 

Catherine and Patrick Devenney 

26th Sunday Ordinary Time 

Home Mission Sunday 

 

COLLECTIONS – GIFT AID £284.00   NON-GIFT AID £195.20    

         STANDING ORDERS 12th-18th September £370.50 

 

CONFESSIONS – by arrangement with Fr Philip (after Mass would be most convenient – please speak to a 

steward) 

 

RECENTLY DEPARTED – Irene (Renee) Bastable. Funeral Mass Tuesday 6th October at 11-30AM.  

Only the immediate family are attending the Reception into Church the night before. Only 30 people can 

attend the Funeral Mass. Please contact Paul Nash (Renee’s Nephew) on 01562 888210 if you wish to 

attend.  

 

PRESBYTERY REPORT – Thank you for your warm welcome over the past week. I am finding my way 

around, having said my first Mass at Hagley School, and visited the staff and children at St Joseph’s. Henry 

(the dog!) and I walk to the park most afternoons, a chance to enjoy the glorious weather. Deacon Tom took 

me over to Russell’s Hall Hospital where I will be doing some on-call shifts.  Most of the unpacking has 

been completed, both in the house and Church – now I just have to remember where everything is.  
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COMMUNION AT HOME – If you have been receiving Holy Communion at home in recent months, 

please telephone the presbytery to arrange a visit.  

 

VOTIVE CANDLES – If you wish to have a votive candle lit for your personal intentions, please take one 

and place it in the marked baskets. These will be taken to the front of Church and lit by a steward. You can 

leave the usual donation in the dish.  

 

PARISH MASS BOOKS – Next weekend we will reintroduce the Parish Mass books. These will be placed 

at the end of each space and then collected after Mass stored for a week and reused the next weekend. A 

separate set of books will be used for each Mass.  Please can we request that you do not remove the Mass 

books from Church.  

 

FR DES LEAVING COLLECTION - We wish Fr Des Devenney all the best in his new parish St John 

Fisher Coventry. We will hold a collection throughout September for Fr Des to show our appreciation of his 

ministry here at Our Lady and All Saints. Please post your donation through the presbytery door in an 

envelope marked “Fr Des Leaving gift”.   

 

CHURCH ROTAS – All Church rotas are still suspended; we thank you for your patience and 

understanding at this time. Please can we remind people who have keys not to let themselves into Church, 

this is to ensure we are not in breach of the regulations/guidance issued by both the Government and the 

Archdiocese of Birmingham.  

 

McMILLIAN COFFEE MORNING – Due to the restrictions Caroline Clarke is unable to host her usual 

coffee morning in our Parish Centre. She has decided instead to hold a “Take Away” socially distanced 

coffee morning on Friday 25th September between 10AM – 1PM at 18 Lea Vale Road, Norton, Stourbridge, 

DY8 2DS.  

 

FATHER HUDSON’S CARE - On 26-27 September, the second collection is for Father Hudson’s Care to 

support their mission of supporting vulnerable people across the Archdiocese of Birmingham. Father 

Hudson’s reaches out to people of all ages who need help, advice, and support at times of adversity. Please 

give generously to this worthy cause. Please donate online if possible, through Just Giving:  
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/FHC2020. Alternatively, we now have the option to donate by text. 

Text FATHERH and the amount you want to donate to 70085 to donate. Texts will cost your donation plus 

one standard rate message. For example, to donate £5 text FATHERH 5.  If you wish to donate at Mass, 

please put your donation in a clearly marked envelope.  
 

FOODBANK - Harvest Shopping List - Please could you bring in any items from this list to donate to 

Foodbank. Long life milk, Fruit juice/Fruit cordial/Squash,  Breakfast cereal,  Jam/marmalade, Tinned rice 

pudding/custard, Tinned ready meals (chilli, meatballs, curry, ratatouille ,macaroni cheese), Tinned fish, 

Tinned meat (corned beef/ham), Jars of cooking sauce, Hot chocolate, Small Jars of coffee, Tinned Fruit (in 

juice preferably), Biscuits, Packets of mashed potato/Tinned potatoes, Healthy snacks (small boxes of 

raisins/apricots), Toothbrushes/Toothpaste, Shower gel & shampoo, Roll on deodorant (male & female), 

Shaving gel/foam. Thank you for your continued support.  
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